
April 15, 1975 

To a l l Women's Centres; Women's Groups in British Columbia 

From: The British Columbia Women's Music Project 

Dear Sisters, 

The British Columbia Women's Music Project is a project that 
has just received funding from the Government of Canada's Opportunities 
for Youth Program. 

Our plan is to, travel around British Columbia to small towns, 
villages, cities, and reserves in order to catch women's music on 
tape. We are looking for women who sing, play an instrument or 
write their own music. 

We want to hear women singing about their everyday lives — 
this isn't a project to tape professionals. 

We will bring the tapes back to Vancouver, edit them and set-up a 
women's music library. The tapes wil l be available for loan - free 
of charge to community groups, women's centres and native groups. 

But, there's a catch ± We need your help. We need you to rap with 
women who might be into doing a taping session, we need you to send us 
names, addresses and phone numbers of women you feel might be interested 
in helping us. 

We w i l l be contacting your centre again in order to send posters, flyers 
etc. and to let you know when we wi l l be visiting your town. 

For further information about the project please contact ma at: 
768 East Pender Street, Vancouver, B.C. or c a l l (604) 253-9112. 

In Sisterhood, 

Adrienne E. Potts 
Project Co-ordinator 


